
 

 

 

 

Update: Labour Court - Implementation of section 23 of 

IPID Act 1 of 2011 
 

In the previous Informus, members were informed that the employer (IPID), had made an application to 

the Labour Appeal Court (LAC) to appeal the ruling by the Labour Court, which had ruled in favour of the 

PSA and ordered the IPID to implement the benefit in full. Members were also informed that the matter 

was scheduled to be heard by the LAC on 28 August 2024. 

 

On 28 August 2024, the Court granted the IPID the opportunity to pursue rescission. This process 

requires the exchange of documents between all parties involved, with a new court date to be scheduled 

for arguments. 

 

Members will be informed of developments.  

 

For further details, please contact Prince Mthombeni at prince.mthombeni@psa.co.za /082 880 8947. 
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